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Congratulations to the Pingelly Somerset 
Alliance & the Pingelly CRC 

The Shire of Pingelly Councillors and Staff would like to thank and congratulate incredible 
partnership between the Pingelly Somerset Alliance (PSA) and the Pingelly Community       
Resource Centre (CRC) as they deliver vital services to our community. This collaboration has 
resulted in an array of amazing services that have truly made a difference in our lives. The PSA 
and CRC have exemplified what it means to work together for the greater good. Their        
dedication and tireless efforts have created an exceptional platform for the Pingelly           
community, addressing crucial needs and fostering growth and well-being. 
 
On behalf of the Shire of Pingelly, we extend our heartfelt gratitude and congratulations to 
the Pingelly Somerset Alliance and the Pingelly CRC. Their hard work, dedication, and          
unwavering passion have had a profound impact on our community, and we are truly grateful 
for their invaluable contributions. 

Feedback on Proposed Cat Law 
The Shire of Pingelly is considering making a new Cat Local Law. Adjacent local governments 
including the Shires of Cuballing, Narrogin and Boddington have made a local law which has 
effect within their local government area. It is estimated that feral cats kill 748 reptiles, birds 
and mammals on average a year, while pet cats kill approximately 186 of these animals each 
year.  Australia-wide, cats have played a major role in the extinction of at least 27 mammal    
species and at present endanger 147 Australian mammals, birds, reptiles and frogs.  

These local laws combined with feral cat control have demonstrated an impact, e.g. numbat 
numbers within Dryandra National Park have rebounded in recent years. However, it is          
estimated that there are fewer then 1,000 numbats left in the wild.  

Before formally commencing the process to make a Cat Local Law, the Shire of Pingelly is    
seeking your input to draft the law. The initial draft proposes the following: 
 

• Cats not to create a nuisance. 
• Prohibit cats from bushland areas greater than 5,000m2 – whether 
 private property or reserve land.  
• Restrict the number of cats to 2 per property with approval    
 available for an additional 2 cats if appropriate.  
 
For more information regarding the proposed Cat Local Law, please 
see the Shire’s website. 


